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Phonics Sessions – 3 – 3:30

Dear Parents/Carers

We regularly undertake phonics assessments in school to monitor pupil progress. Your child has been 
receiving additional phonics sessions during the school day but we feel your child would benefit from 
targeted support on recognising digraphs within words and blending. Mr Edwards and Miss Wyatt will 
be running a group once a week after school on a Monday. The sessions will take place in the school 
library from 3 – 3:30pm. The first session will be on Monday 27th January.

We hope your child will be able to attend all sessions. This will initially be every Monday until Easter
when we will review the progress your child has made. Please complete the form below and return to 
the office by Friday 24th January. If your child is attending we will collect them from class and take 
them to the library.

Yours sincerely,

Emma Wyatt & Rob Edwards

Phonics Sessions 3 – 3:30 Monday Weekly
These will start on Monday 27th

My child will attend

My child won’t attend

Childs Name: ___________________________   Class: ___________________________________
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